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I would like to voice my concern about this proposal. 
Dredging the inner harbor to make room for large yachts and passenger liners will have a negative impact on the view 
from the shore, and possible environment damage. 
I feel this is a public area and commercial concerns should not be a priority. 
David Theriault 
1 Wellington Drive Rockport Maine 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


